
To whom it concerns,  
 
I recently learned that ODOT is giving the legislature a briefing on the Cost to Complete report for the 
Rose Quarter Freeway tomorrow. 
 
I am concerned about: 
 
— the spiraling (and apparently limitless) rising cost of the expansion — an utterly opaque process that 
excludes public input (probably because this whole thing is a terrible idea, so let’s rush it through in the 
dark of night?) — a lack of a complete & full Environmental Impact Statement 
 
As a taxpayer, a car driver, a voter, and a citizen, I demand: 
 
— a full public accounting for the potential cost of this project, including the maximum cost at which we 
will kill this project — a full public process for input — a lack of complete  
 
— a complete & full Environmental Impact Statement. 
 
Thank you 
 
Paul Souders 
915 SE Lambert St., Portland 
 


